
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 8th, 2022 

 

GAT Foundation  

Mr. Gerhardt Thiart, Executive Director 

999 M33 HWY 

Cheboygan, MI 49721 

 

Dear GAT Foundation, 

 

On behalf of Operation Homefront, we are excited to partner with a great organization such as yours. 

We look forward to a successful 2022 as well as future endeavors with GAT Foundation. 

 

Our mission at Operation Homefront is to provide Strong, Secure and Stable Military Families not so 

they can get by, but so they can thrive in the communities they have worked so hard to protect.  We 

could not do so without the support of GAT Foundation. 

 

Amidst the hurdles we are experiencing this past year, it is inspiring to see both organizations come 

together for an important and passionate cause we all deeply care about.  Please know in advance that 

our Military Families are truly thankful for your support to provide the utmost relief needed at this time. 

 

In closing, we wish Gerhardt and his team of mushers a safe and successful race. The courage it takes to 

race in one of the most dangerous competitions in the world speaks precedence’s for the foundation’s 

commitment to our service men and woman. 

 

God Bless, 

 

 

 

 

A.J. Kahn 

Area Director  

Operation Homefront 


